
"Summer Pell Grants" 

 

Full-time students who received Pell Grants in fall and spring may now also 

be eligible for a Summer Pell provided they are enrolled for at least 6 

credits. Pell-eligible part-time students during fall or spring continue to 

be eligible for Pell in summer. Eligibility will be based on your 2009-10 

FAFSA.  If you have any questions, please contact the office of Financial 

Aid at 201-684-7549. 


